CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM
TO: Authority Board /‘Me/mbers ) P
FROM:  Claude Miller [/ aZ /-
Director of Procurement
DATE: December 16, 2014
RE: Authorization to Advertise for Letters of Interest for

Construction Engineering and Inspection (CEI) Services for
S. R. 429 (Wekiva Parkway); Project No. 429-205; Contract No. 001088

Board authorization is requested to advertise for Letters of Interest from qualified firms to
provide CEI services related to the construction of S.R. 429 (Wekiva Parkway) from the Systems
Interchange to east of Mount Plymouth Road.

Selection of a consultant will proceed in accordance with the approved Procurement Policy and
Procedure. A final ranking of the firms will be presented to the Board for approval and
authorization will be requested to enter into fee negotiation. Once the final cost has been
negotiated, Board approval to award the contract will be requested.

cc:  Joe Berenis, Deputy Executive Director, Engineering, Operations, Construction and Maintenance
Laura Kelley, Deputy Executive Director, Finance and Administration
Ben Dreiling, Director of Construction and Maintenance
Contract File

4974 ORL TOWER RD. ORLANDO, FL 32807 | PHONE: (407) 690-5000 | FAX: (407) 690-5011
WWW.EXPRESSWAYAUTHORITY.COM
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